From: Katie Beddoes
Sent: 20 May 2023 21:55
To: Planning

Subject: 2022/3853/P

Dear sirs,
| would like to object to this “wheel” that is being proposed.

| feel as a resident with young children | would hate for Camden to become
even more over crowded with tourists. Which will most likely increase crime
and traffic which are already hire than | believe the council would like them to
be.

Additionally losing the food markets currently in the space and all the
independent business owners their would be an awful thing, it is a much loved
lunch spot and definitely wouldn’t be in the interests of the community or the
council to have a large garish amusement instead of support multiple local
independent businesses.

Furthermore | believe this wheel would harmfully impact the 6 listed buildings
in the regents canal conservation area. Builds yourselves and our community
are supposed to be preserving.

There will also be a loss of privacy to local residents as the wheel will allow
people to see inside their homes. We should protect the residents who pay for
the council tax and amenities rather than focusing on tourist desires.

Please support your paying residents who call Camden our home in not
allowing this eye-saw to be built and ruining an area that has currently been
starting to get a great renovation.

Regards
Katie



